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LEADING WOMEN EDUCATORS IMPACTING EDUCATORS 

CALENDAR 

11/13 Birthday Dinner    

 Spring Creek Bar-B-

 Q, Shenandoah 

12/09 Christmas! Elaine or    

 Ann A. as hostess 

02/09 Capturing Kids’ 

 Hearts, Carrie C. 

 Location TBD 

04/14-15  Retreat 

 Di Ann S, Home 

BIRTHDAYS  

10/10  Sue C. 

12/22  Di Ann S. 

01/04  Janet R. 

01/24  Pat S. 

  Molly S. 

Dues are due!  October 31 
is the deadline!  Please 
send your dues to Janet 

Robb before  
or by that date.   

Active members:  $65.   
Reserve:  $32* 

Janet’s mailing address is 18831 
Wichita Trail, Magnolia 77355. 

* Last month’s issue had the 
incorrect amount for reserve 
dues.  The amount for reserve 
status is $32 rather than $27.  
This writer was a few years be-
hind! 
 —————————————— 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DUFFLE BAG REMINDER… 
 

If you can, please bring the duf-
fle bag  we have been discuss-
ing to our birthday meeting.  
Those collected will be distrib-
uted through Montgomery 
County Youth Services to those 
former foster kids who are no 
longer eligible to live in a home 
because they are 18 or older.  
This will give them something 
more than a garbage bag  for 
holding their belongings. 

Cut the Cake! 
 

Birthday honors will be in order 
next month for the Conroe 
chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma 
as those members and mem-
bers of the two “daughter” 
chapters gather to celebrate. 
 

We will meet at Spring Creek 
Barbecue in Shenandoah at 
5:30 Monday, November 13.  
There is no pre-pay for a meal.  
We can order what we wish as 
long as we order more than just 
a drink.  You can eat whatever 
you wish from the menu.   
 

Patty will send out an RSVP 
email soon.  

 

Resilience will carry her—
AND your prayers…. 
 

Di Ann is in the hospital as this 
newsletter is written but should 
be out in a day or two.  She had 
surgery to help clear the arter-
ies providing blood flow to her 
legs.  One needed only a stent, 
but the other needed a small 
bypass to clear the problem due 
to total blockage. 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sisters, 
 

 I hope all of you will be able to at-
tend our annual birthday dinner.  It’s a 
special date to remember in the history of 
DKG in the county and is an enjoyable 
time with our fellow sisters.  Look in this 
issue for birthday dinner news. 
 
 More information will be coming 
by both email and the December issue of 
this newsletter regarding our Christmas 
meeting at Elaine’s or Ann’s house. 
 

 Love, 

 Patty 
 
 
 
 

Reminder:  Bring a guest to 

one of our meetings.  Your action 
will help our chapter grow and 
give another professional an op-
portunity to be a part of the or-
ganization. 

DIRECTIONS  to Spring 
Creek Barbecue: 
 

The restaurant is lo-
cated on the east side 
of I 45 just north of Home Depot.  
Coming from the north take the 
Research Forest/Tamina Road exit 
and make a U turn.  You will see it 
next to the feeder after passing 
Home Depot.  Come hungry! 
 

 

 

Magnolia West Culinary Arts students 
helped our chapter when we had more 
than enough plums for making jelly.  
Carrie Cassata guided her students 
throughout the project to preserve the 
juice until ready for jelly making.  Enjoy 
the pictures of the students below.  
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Posted  

from the  

Presiden
t…. 

 Have news or ideas for the 

newsletter? Please contact 

Anne Sundquist, editor, at 

sun1gypsy@gmail.com. 


